
Massachusetts Service Plaza Upgrades
Virtual Public Information Meetings

What is happening?
As part of an ongoing commitment to transparency and community engagement, 
the Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is hosting a series of 
public meetings to gather valuable input on 18 Service Plaza properties. Your 
participation and insights are crucial in shaping the Request for Proposals (RFP) for 
the long-term lease and operation of the 18 service plazas. 

When?
Date: June 13, 2024, Time: 6PM, Zoom Link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84252176434?pwd=SjeHGAK1vF9n4XXUe6JarDLMwb255Z.1

• Lee, Ludlow, Blandford, Charlton, Framingham, Natick, Westborough

Please mark your calendars and join us to share your thoughts, concerns, and suggestions 
regarding the Services Plazas in Massachusetts. Your input will help us in making informed 
decisions that benefit our communities and enhance our services. We encourage you to spread 
the word and invite others who may be interested in participating. Together, we can work towards 
creating a more efficient, sustainable, and accessible Service Plazas for all residents of 
Massachusetts.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT 
provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as 
appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity 
& Civil Rights Officer by phone 857-368-8580, fax 857-368-0602, relay 7-1-1, or by email 
MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the 
meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation 
or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days before the meeting. 
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